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The next meeting will be held on Wednesday,  JULY 11, 2012 at the Golden 
Corral.  Come join us for dinner beginning at 6PM with the meeting to follow at 
7PM.    
 



 
 

 
 

 

Hello Its still June but we are going to try to start getting the newsletters out 
earlier in the month so that you will have all the information about the 
upcoming events before they happen.  We do have a few activates later this 
month and next month before the meeting. 

On June 30th as the annual Road Rally.    This is one of my favorite events 
each year and Amanda and I along with my parents will be hosting it this year.  
For the new members the road rally is a timed drive along a route that I will 
give you the day of the event.  I will send each car out on the drive separating 
them by 3-5 minuets and then record the time it takes each car to get to the 
finish. I will drive the route one day before the event at a normal speed and 
the person with the time nearest to mine will win a trophy and bragging right 
for the year.  After all the cars get in from the drive we will have a pitch-in 
cookout. After the cookout we have talked about going on up to the Suds in 
Greenwood for the cruise-in.  All the info for this is below.   

On July 4th we will be taking a drive down to French Lick and ridding the train.  
We will meet for breakfast before the drive and go down.  We did this two 
years ago and it was a really good time.  Again you can find the info below.  

This past Tuesday night we had a great turnout at Ritters.  We all meet at 
Wal-Mart and came in as a group.  I think we had 27 Mustangs parade into 
Ritters then park together in the field across the street. I think we had 31 cars 
by the end of the night.  It was great to see that many club members together.   

The last thing I have to talk about today is the trip up to the Auburn Cord & 
Duesenberg museum in Auburn, IN.  This trip is Saturday July 28th.  It will be 
a bit of a drive but I think it will be a great museum to see.  Chuck Buttler is 
setting up this event and needs to have an idea of how many people will be 
attending.  If you would like to go please let me or Chuck know.   



 
 

 
 

Kyle 

 

 

 

The 2012 HMC Road Rally is June 30th.  We will have the timed drive starting 
at 2:00 and then a Pitch in dinner after the drive. Hamburgers and table 
service will be provided. Please bring a covered dish and your own drinks. For 
those wanting to drive in the Road Rally we will me at 2:00 pm at JC Food 
Store on the west side of Columbus.  For those of you that would like to join 
us for just the pitch in it should start around 4:00 pm at the large shelter house 
at Irwin park in Edinburgh.   

 

On July 4th we will have a drive down to French Lick to ride the French Lick 
Scenic Railway.  We will meet at 8:30 am at IHOP on the west side of 
Columbus for breakfast then drive down.  We need to check in at the train 
station by 12:30. The cost of the train ride is $15.00 per person. 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2ND ANNUAL HOOSIER SUMMER SLAM is coming 
soon.  We  need  everyone’s  help,  especially  day  of  show.    
Plan now to come and have a great day on Sat. Aug 11th. 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

                     JULY 
Allison Johns—5th             Linda Mackey—10th             Angie Chambers—11th 
Alba Hunter—14th            Bonnie Nolting—26th      Forrest Winters—28th      Matt Marlin—29th 

   

   
 

 

 
We have a balance of $4054.65 in the bank.   
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Sat. June 30 HMC Road Rally—mt at Jay C Foods parking lot West Hill at 2:00 pm 
Wed. July 4 outing to French Lick—mt at IHOP 8:30 am  
Sat. July 14th—Ice Cream Social in Hartsville—4:00 pm 
Sat. July 28-- Outing to Auburn Museum 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday June 13, 2012 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Ritters Cruise-in:  We have the Corvettes by 3 cars.  Frank reported on the traveling trophy 
which is held by Corvette Club—We also want to meet this next Tues at Wal-Mart parking lot 
and parade in as a group at 6:00 pm.  Lets see if we can have lots of cars and make a grand 
entrance.  We will probably have to park in grass field across the street from Ritters.  Everyone 
please come if possible. 
 
Make a Wish Foundation Cruise-in was held May 19th.  They raised $2800 the day of the show 



 
 

 
 

which    didn’t  make  their  goal  of  $4000  but  they  were  so  pleased  with  what  they  did  get.  They 
had lots of events going on that day.  We had 4 of our club members attend that event,  Thanks 
for giving them support. 
May Pitch-in at Brown Co. State Park was a nice evening.  We had about 25 people there.  
Special thanks goes out to Dave & Valarie Sell for setting up area and also to Rick Trevey for 
bringing the brats. 
 
Shelby Spring Fling at Brown County Park was held May 19th.  Frank, Ed, Doug, Scott & 
Tammy Matt Marlin, and the Conners attended this event.  Had a very nice day but we also had 
another exciting event going on that day:   RUSSELL & LEAH KUHN WEDDING! 
CONGRATULATIONS to the Newlyweds!!  It is exciting to know that they actually met each 
other in the club. 

Indy 500 Community Day at the track was Wed. May 23 with the Corvette Club.  Frank reported 
that this was the largest group with both clubs together, 26 cars.  Our club had 6 cars: Bayles, 
Butlers, Doug & Lisa, Terry Able, Mackey, and Matt Marlin.  Our club met at Cracker Barrel 
and had a nice breakfast before traveling to track. 

Madison Car Show was May 26th.  Frank went and also Fred Connor won a trophy for his 68 
California Special. Congrats Fred! 

Elizabethtown Parade—June 2—7 club members attended .  Beautiful day! Club won a trophy. 
Had  a  drawing  for  it  and  the  Curry’s  won. 

Big Lots Cruise-in  didn’t  go  over  so  well.  4  cars  &  fire  truck.  There  was  a  lack  of  
communication.  Try again later.  

Frank talked about the monthly cruise-in  at  O’Reilly’s—changed it to 1st Sat of each month in 
order to accommodate those who work 2nd shift on Fridays. 

Car show at Moose Park was attended by Billy Danforth, Terry Able, Fred Conner—2 top 40 
trophies. 110-120 cars but we learned what not to do in organizing a show. More organization. 

Bloomington Car show, Spencer show, Clay City show: Steve Weidner attended those and 
received best paint at one, and 2nd place Muscle Car at another. 

Suds—Several club members gathered and went June 2nd. Had a nice evening together but light 
attendance in all, probably due to graduations. 

Information about ordering shirts please refer to June Newsletter. Discussion was brought up 
about ordering at least one uniform color shirt that we can wear at certain events to be unified. 
We decided on Ford blue as the color.  Frank is going to check on ordering these. 
 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Falls  City  Mustang  Club  all  Ford  show  is  coming  up  June  16  in  Sellersburg  at  Jim  O’Neal  Ford.  



 
 

 
 

The  Bayles’  are  going  on  Pony  drive  with that club on Friday and spending the night.  Ed Byers 
is leaving from Seymour on Sat. morning so anyone wanting to connect and go together contact 
Ed.  Registration starts at 9:00 and awards are at 4:00 pm. 
 
Seymour Cars & Guitars—June 23—Meet at Jay C Foods on 50 west of Seymour at noon. Must 
be pre-registered to be able to park together as a club. Begin parking cars at 2:00 
 
Indy Mustang Club all Ford Show is at ORP June 30-July 1. 
 
Road Rally—June 30th—Meet at JayC parking lot at 2:00 west of Columbus.  Pitch-in after drive 
at Irwin Park in Edinburgh at 4:00.  Hamburgers, hotdogs, and table service will be provided.  
Please bring a covered dish and your own drink.  We will have the 4th annual Spark Plug 
Challenge.  Hope to see you all there. 
 
July 4th—Drive to French Lick Train Station—Train Ride at 1:00, need to be there by 12:30.  
Cost is $15 per person.  Meet at IHOP at 8:30 and we will eat breakfast before leaving. 
 
Ice Cream Social for July 14th will be in Hartsville at 4:00 pm.  We have 2 people bringing 
homemade ice cream but we need one more.  Amanda & Lynn Weidner volunteered to make ice 
cream along with the Botts.  Corvette Car Show is earlier the same day.  We will have more 
details about both in next meeting. 
 
Auburn Museum Trip is scheduled for July 28.  We need to know how many are planning to 
attend.  It will be about a 4 hour trip with a ½ hour stop for breakfast if we take mostly state 
roads.  By interstate 69 it will be about 3 hours.  The Butlers are heading up this event. 
 
Somerset KY trip is coming in August 24-26.  Now is the time to plan for room reservations. 
 
2012 Hoosier Summer Slam Car Show planning was reported by our car show chairman Tammy. 
Next  meeting  is  Wed.  June  27  at  Scott’s  shop.    We  will  be  finalizing  the  purchase  of  trophies, 
organizing committees and asking for volunteers.  We have one registration already in.  We still 
have $ coming in. 
 
Betty Black, a longtime member of our club, mother passed away.  The viewing is Friday and we 
will be donating $25 to a charity of her choice. 
 
Steve Weidner has brought up the idea of establishing Honorary Membership to those longtime 
members, which would mean that no dues would be owed by them.  Discussion will continue 
later as this probably needs to become part of the by-laws. 
 
Car Show at Silver Oaks Retirement Center on Central Ave. on Thu. June 21 at 6:30.  They are 
asking for can food donations. 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Since the weather has been soooo nice and hot I thought about my favorite refreshing frozen 
dessert!          
 
FROZEN BLUEBERRY DESSERT 
 
1 can blueberry pie filling (or any fruit filling) 
1 can sweetened condensed milk 
1 (8 oz) tub Cool Whip 
1 (10 oz) can crushed pineapple 
 
Mix all ingredients with a mixer and pour into a 13x9 inch pan.  Keep covered and in the freezer 
until frozen.  Serve frozen. 
 
ENJOY!    Sandy Bayles 


